lopd's Register of Shippms,
Letricheux Buildings, Adelaide Street,

p's RI% Swansea, 24th. August, 1935.
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.  Dear Sir,
% We have to acknowledge receipt of the outstanding reports
2 on the steamer "GLITRA", and have to inform you it is expected a

new Main Mast will arrive here from the Tyne during the week end.

In regard to the 2nd. Special Survey No.3. due 5-35, it

was stated on board that it is expected this will be held about
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February of next year, but no definite information is forthcoming.

The reports will Dbe returned in due course.
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We are, Dear 8ir,
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g Yours faithfully,
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pro The Surveyors.

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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Mr. Spinks.
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